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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

It has been brought to our attention that there have been several incidents of children getting 

hurt, which have occurred on the Key Stage 1 playground before the gates open and the 

children come into school in a morning.  

The children’s safety is of the upmost importance to us and this includes anytime that they 

are on the school grounds, before and after school. Please ensure your children are closely 

supervised when is dropping off and picking up at all times. We ask that children do not 

access the climbing equipment or any other resources. We also ask that children do not bring 

any balls or other outdoor toys from home to use on the playground and do not climb on the 

banks or enter the woods, staying close to their adults at all times. We are aware these 

restrictions may seem somewhat extreme, however we are sure you understand that we, do 

not wish for any child to be hurt. Please remember children remain parents’ responsibility 

until they enter school to begin their learning.  

 

Thank you for your support in keeping all our children safe. 

 

Mr T. Hinkley  
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